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September 13, 2013 

VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER  
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

EB-2012-0459 – System Reliability  
 
Enbridge’s letter dated August 30, 2013 was intended to advise the Board and interested 
parties about the cost associated with the potential options available to Enbridge to 
satisfy its Peak Day requirements in 2014. One of those options (Option 4) would be to 
contract for one year FT transportation at an annual cost of $97.16 million. Enbridge also 
wanted to inform parties that the acquisition of this FT service would mean that Enbridge 
would have unutilized transport during the summer of 2014 and the associated cost of 
that unutilized capacity would be $55.0 million which is already included in the total 
annual cost of $97.16 million. 

Enbridge acknowledges the concerns raised by CME and FRPO in their recent 
responding letters, and recognizes the need for further clarification about the Company’s 
plans to meet Peak Day requirements for 2014.   

To this end, Enbridge proposes to meet with all interested stakeholders on Wednesday, 
October 2, from 1:30pm to 4:00pm to answer stakeholder questions and explain impacts 
to the 2014 Gas Supply portfolio and to discuss possible alternatives for the recovery of 
costs.  The meeting will be held at Suite 1905 (the Enbridge suite), 2300 Young St., in 
Toronto.   For those parties who are unable to attend in person, a teleconference option 
will be offered. 

Enbridge hopes that this meeting will satisfy stakeholders and provide sufficient time to 
have an agreement upon a 2014 supply portfolio in time for the January 1, 2014 QRAM 
application to be filed in early December 2013.    
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Please advise Shari Lynn Spratt, Lorraine Chiasson, Robert Bourke or myself if you are 
planning to attend the meeting on October 2, 2013, and whether you will be participating 
in person, or by teleconference.   

Yours Truly, 

[original signed] 

 
Andrew Mandyam 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 

cc.  EB-2010-0231 and EB-2012-0459 Interested Parties 

 


